
Many Washingtonians are starting the year off by setting some
goals. We asked different students and teachers to share their

goals for 2025. Fabiloa, a 4th grade student said she has a goal to
get better at math since it is fun to learn new things. Ms. Boyd, a

third grade teacher said her goal is to read one book a month and
focusing on staying healthy. Skye, a third grade student has a
goal to have a great class by completing her work each day.

Making goals are a great way to stay motivated throughout the
year. We wish everyone a happy new year! 
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Girls like me Group with A & T Students 

Select 4th and 5th grade girl have the opporunity to meet with
students from A & T twice a month. During their meetings they

discuss different topics such as STEM and goal setting. One of the
highlights was getting to make rain clouds and planting seeds. It is a
great opportunity to learn new things and talk to college students. 
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Meet Mrs. Vick

What is your job at Washington? 
I am the secretary at Washington,

I serve students, families,
teachers, and community

members.

Why do you like working at
Washington? 

I like working at Washington
because I like to serve and help

others. 

How long have you worked at
Washington? 

I have worked at Washington for
17 years. 

What is your favorite hobby? 
My favorite hobby is coloring and

reading. 

Art at
Washington

In art this week, students are
working on painting flowers. The

first step before painting is to
outline the drawing. What we

enjoy about art the most is getting
the chance to be creative. 

Remote Learning 

During the month of January we had a lot of snowy weather! This
resulted in students completing remote learning. It was nice to still get

to interact with our  teachers  and classmates even while at home. 


